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Dear Parents, 
In order to assist us as we continue to make your child’s safety a top priority, we are asking for you to 
provide an earthquake kit for each child you have in attendance at Chapman Hills Elementary School. 
These kits are necessary as part of the school’s efforts to be proactive planners for potential 
earthquake emergencies that might occur. 
 
Each child’s earthquake kit should be brought to school immediately in order to assure that each child 
has a kit in his/her classroom for the remainder of the school year. Please follow the simple directions 
below to prepare your child’s kit. All kits will be sent home at the end of the school year, so that you 
may discard expired products and prepare a fresh kit for the next school year. 
Thank you for your attention to this important issue as we pursue excellence in education and a safe 
and happy school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jana Saenz 
Principal 
 

**EARTHQUAKE KIT LIST** 
 

The following items must be labeled and sealed in a large Ziploc bag: 
• Small supply of non-perishable food such as crackers, granola bars, fruit cups, etc. 
• Two small bottled water 
• One flashlight or lightstick 
• Two batteries (stored outside of flashlight) 
• Two moist towelettes 
• One tissue pack 
• One pad of paper and pencil 
• Personal note written to your child (“I love you and miss you!”) Something to help 

comfort them. 

  
 


